
 

THANK YOU  

ONGOING COVID-19 SAFETY MEASURES 

IN THE INTERESTS OF THE ONGOING SAFETY OF ALL OF OUR CLIENTS  

(AND STAFF), WE POLITELY REQUEST THAT ALL VISITORS TO OUR OFFICES  

PLEASE CONTINUE : 

 

1. TO WEAR FACE COVERINGS WHEN ENTERING OUR OFFICES 

 

2. TO USE THE PROVIDED HAND SANITISERS 

 

3. TO MAINTAIN SOCIAL DISTANCING 

 

4. TO NOT ENTER IF THEY (OR ANYBODY THAT THEY HAVE HAD RECENT 

CLOSE CONTACT WITH) HAVE ANY SYMPTOMS OF COVID-19 

 


